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Slow Horse Subcommittee has drafted two LSMS requirements:

  * LSMS broadcast receipt speed capability - performance

  * LSMS availability to receive NPAC broadcasts - availability

NPAC modification required to allow it to monitor and measure LSMS availability.

NPAC data required on speed of TN broadcast to LSMS during NPAC processing of ported number activation, in order to define the peak TN broadcast receipt performance requirement for an LSMS.  Lockheed is considering whether or not such information can be released to a public forum.

Alternative approach to the peak LSMS performance requirement is NPAC modification to smooth the rate at which ported TN information is broadcast.  This NPAC modification is not a trivial effort, however, and may be wrong approach.











































